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THIS WEE& 
A Newsletter for faculty, administration and staff of Coastal Carolina"College. 

VOL. 2, NO. 25 USC-COAST AL CAROLINA COLLEGE SEPTEMBER 22, 1980 

COASTAL FTE AT 1778 

Coastal Carolina Admissions Director Marsh Myers says the final 
enrollment data for fall 1980 has been compiled and verified. 

"With the addition of MBAFB, Coastal recorded a dramatic 
increase in enrollment this fall," he says. "Subtracting the AFB 

enrollment, Coastal still recorded a significant enrollment." 

Myers says the college recorded an on-campus fall enrollment of 
2,036 students, which was 16 more than the admissions office 

had projected. The fall 1980 FTE is 1,778 which, Myers says, 

is one point higher than the admissions office projection of 

1,777. 

FACULTY-STAFF APPEARANCES 

Dr. Robert Squatriglia will address the local chapter of the 
National Secretarial Association on Sept. 25 in the Conway 

Motor Inn. 

Prof. Harry Robison appeared on radio stations WLAT and 

WTGR last week. 

Dr. Bruno Gujer and the foreign student program at Coastal 
will be featured on WLAT Radio's "Conway Today" at 1 p.m. 
Thursday, Sept. 25 and on WTG R's "Jenny Cox Show" on 

Wed. Sept. 24 at 2:30 p.m. 

Dr. Jim Rex and the S.C. Educator Task Force were featured 

on a television interview on WBTW-TV last week. 

Public Relations Director Rod Gragg recently addressed the 
Conway Garden Club, appeared on WBTW-TV, WWAY-TV 
for interviews and will address the Conway Rotary Club this 

week. 

Dr. Ron Lackey will be conducting morning services at First 

Baptist Church in Conway for the remaining Sundays in Sep­

tember and recently conducted a stress management clinic at 

Trinity Methodist Church in Conway. 

Dr. Reinhold Engelmeyer last week attended a course entitled 
"Diagnostic Microscopy of Blood and Cytology Preparations" 

at the University of Georgia in Athens, Georgia. Dr. Engelmeyer 

hopes to teach "Forensic Anthropology" at Coastal sometime 

in the future. 

GOLF CLINIC FOR WOMEN 

Coastal's Office of Continuing Education is sponsoring a Golf 
Clinic For Women Non.{,olfers 10 a.m. - noon, October 4-25 
at Bay Tree Golf Plantation. The instructors for the course are 

Baytree Head Golf Pro Sam Timms and On the Green Associate 

Editor Joan O'Donnel. Tuition is $35. For details, contact Dr. 

Sally Hare, Director of Continuing Education. 

FACULTY INVITED TO 
NATIONAL HUNTING & FISHING DAY 

Teacher Education staff member Pat Taylor, who's active in 

the National Wildlife Federation, invites all faculty and staff 
members to attend National Hunting and Fishing Day on Sat., 
Sept. 27 at the Conway Marina. Festivities will continue from 

9 - 5, she says and if the weather is rainy. the program will be 

held in Coastal's Williams-Broce Building. 

SMALL BUSINESS SEMINARS OCT. 2 

Coastal's Small Business Development Series is offering two 

business seminars on Oct. 2nd. "Advertising and Promotion 

for the Small Business," taught by Jerry R. Smith, M.B.A., 
is scheduled for 7 - 9:30 p.m. on Oct. 2 in Rm. 111 of the 

Academic Building. "Financing the Small Business," taught 
by businessman C. Wray Gardner, is scheduled for 7-9:30 p.m. 

on Oct. 9th in AC 111. 

THE FACULTY SENATE WILL MEET ON OCT. 2 AT 12:45 

p.m. in AC 111. 

NEW COURSE AT COASTAL 

A new course, "Career Exploration 150," has been added to the 

academic curriculum for fall 1980. The course is open to fresh­
men and sophomores who are undecided about their career 

options. The course will appear under the division of "Univers­
ity" in the spring schedule. Faculty members are asked to 

mention the course to freshman and sophomore advisees. Fur­
ther information is available at the Office of Career and Life 

Planning, ext. 204. 

SOCCER 

Saturday, Sept. 27 3:00 P.M. 
Coastal vs Campbell University 

AV EQUIPMENT CHECKOUT IN 
LEARNING RESOURCES CENTER 

Beginning immediately, all audio-visual equipment will be 
checked out by Scott Johnson, director of the Learning Re­
sources Center. Equipment checkout will be from the Learning 

Resources Center desk in the Media Center. For more informa­
tion, contact Mr. Johnson at ext. 187. 
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